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Part B Insider (Multispecialty) Coding Alert

In other news
If you missed the first 5010 form testing day in June, never fear--CMS has not only announced a new period when you
can test your 5010 form, but instead of a day, it's a whole week.

Between Aug. 22 and Aug. 26, CMS will allow you an opportunity to submit a 5010 form to your MAC to determine
whether your submission will be successful. In addition, the MACs will offer "the added benefit of realtime help desk
support and direct and immediate access to MACs," CMS noted in a July 12 news release.

Reminder: If your practice is not 5010-form compliant by Jan. 1, 2012, you'll face denied claims, because that's when
CMS starts requiring the new HIPAA 5010 forms.

Many CMS open door forums have focused on the fact that the new 5010 forms will be better equipped to handle ICD- 10
codes than current claim forms, but keep in mind that your system will need to be able to process both the old ICD-9
code set and new ICD-10 code set simultaneously. This will allow for claims processing, reporting, and analysis until all
healthcare entities and services are to ICD-10. The period of time needed for maintaining both ICD-9 and ICD-10 will
depend on the needs of your individual practice.

For more information on the 5010 transition, visit www.CMS.gov/Versions5010andD0.

http://www.cms.gov/Versions5010andD0

